
 

 

 

 

  

The students in KO are settling into school 
and classroom routines really well and are 
learning lots of new and exciting things! 

 

In mathematics, we are 
learning to count to 30, 
backwards from 20 and skip 
count by 10s up to 100. We 
are also learning to represent 
numbers in different ways.  

 In literacy, we are learning to segment 
and blend words and this has helped us 
with our writing and reading. We love 
using the strategy ‘Draw, Talk, Write 
and Share’ to record our ideas in writing. 

 
 

In creative arts, 
we have used 
storybooks as 
our inspiration to 
create some 
amazing 
artworks! 

 
 


